
Dear Patients,

Great news! We’re ready to re-open on June 1st , 2020 ! 

As the world works to limit the spread of COVID-19, we want to let you 
know how we’re making our office extra safe during this time.  

Wearing masks may be new to you, but not to us. We've always 
worn PPE (personal protective equipment) to protect you. We've always 
used state of the art sterilization.  And we’ve always disinfected our 
treatment room surfaces in between each patient. For years, the state 
board of dentistry has required us to take infection control courses to 
maintain our licenses. In fact, we are infection control experts!

That said, we are now taking some additional precautions 
to make sure you feel as comfortable in our office as possible:

•You will be asked health screening questions, your temperature will be taken, 
and your oxygen level read using a finger pulse oximeter, upon arrival.


• Each team member will have their own health screening and temperatures and 
oxygen levels documented every day.


• We will schedule in a way designed to minimize your time in the office and proximity 
to others in the reception room.


• Everyone will be required to use hand sanitizer and wear a face covering at the 
entrance to the office.  Masks will be provided if you do not have your own.


• Surfaces, handles, door knobs etc. will be disinfected throughout the day.

• All disinfectants used are EPA APPROVED for use against SARS-CoV-2 (COVID-19) 

• Magazines and coffee station will no longer be available

• Acrylic dividers will be installed at the front desk to separate personnel and patients 

• Air purifiers will be installed 


We kindly ask that friends, partners, spouses, and siblings either stay home or wait in 
their car whenever possible. We also ask that only one caretaker, parent, or translator 
accompany the patient to his/her appointment. 

With our masks and face shields, we may look a bit like Storm Troopers, but we promise 
you that we are smiling under our masks.  

We look forward to seeing you soon.

- The Team at Center Plaza Dentistry 


